
FosterQuan Immigration Attorney Kathryn Karam made a presentation to 
business owners in Yiwu, China on B-1 and L-1 visas as options for business 

owners interested in setting up companies in the United States. 
 

 
To view click on this link: http://www.chinaqtw.com/Item/25210.aspx 
 

http://www.chinaqtw.com/Item/25210.aspx

